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Friday 20th March 2020 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
I just wanted to write to you to say we are absolutely aware that some of your children are feeling 
that today could possibly be their last day at WJS and they are feeling very emotional about this. 
As are we.  
We will be doing our best to reassure them and remind them that there is a possibility that we 
could be back in school by July.  The Prime minister did say yesterday that we can expect 12 
weeks, as a guide, to when the planned set of measures might begin to change. This takes us to 
the end of June. Obviously no-one really knows. 
Please let them know that we will do our absolute best to organise a proper leaver’s assembly, 
disco, water-fight, shirt signing, whenever it is safe to do so. 
 
We are also fully aware that we will need to consider and carry out transition arrangements to 
secondary school extremely carefully this year. We will be giving extra thought to this over the 
coming weeks. 
  

Once again thank you for all your support over the last week. 

Warmest wishes, 

AMKnoupe  

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

 


